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MINUTES 

HARP BOARD 
NOVEMBER 17, 2022 

 
Attending:  Magi Winslow, Greg Sottile, Karen Eseppi, Scott Levan, Roger Viksnes, Norman 
Gundersen 
 
The meeting (zoom) was called to order at 4:30pm by Magi Winslow. 
 
There were no new invoices ready to approve.   
 
Motion:  Magi Winslow/Karen Eseppi – Unanimous 
To accept the contract presented by our approved General Contractor (attached). 
 
Motion: Magi Winslow/Scott Levan - Unanimous 
To change the scope of the current HARP Project to focus on the building of the Hartland Food 
Bank (and other items needed to go forward) in the Nellie B. West Building as reflected by the 
General Contractor’s Contract (attached). The work will begin as soon as approval has been 
received and finalized by the Hartland Building Official and Fire Marshal.  
 
Motion:  Magi Winslow/Scott Levan – Unanimous 
To adjourn the meeting at 5:02 p.m. 
 
   
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Magi Winslow 
HARP Chairman 
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